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Newsletter 
Issue 20 February 2011 

Well, what a winter!  This Newsletter was 
originally due to appear in late November, 
but then the snows came and gave us all 
something else to think about.  And as 
fast as it became possible to start to 
write a Newsletter, yet another event fell 
victim to the inability to get into the Hall, 
the Car Park, or even Moorsholm itself!  
So in the end it was decided to wait until 
the sun came out again.  Mind, there’s still 
a lot of February and March to go yet. 

In this Newsletter: 

• Floods in the Gents 
• New Guttering 
• ‘Christmas’ Dinner date 
• 200 Club 
• New Furniture and Stage 
• MMH on the web 

Spring(?) News 

Manor Court 
celebrated its 25th birthday 
with a party in the Hall, after 
which Molly donated £500 to 
the Renewal Fund.  Molly’s 

continuing generous financial support for the 
Hall is, as always, very much appreciated. 
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